

TEQUESTA POLICE DEPARTMENT





To: Michael Couzzo, Village Manager

From: Gus Medina, Chief of Police

Date: June 21, 2018

Subject: Mutual Aid Agreement for TPD and PBC During Manatee Season

This item is a Memorandum of Agreement for mutual aid between the Palm Beach County (PBC) and the Tequesta Police Department (TPD). The Agreement shall begin on November 15, 2018 or the date it is signed by both parties and will end March 31, 2023.

The agreement permits for additional marine law enforcement services within estuarine waters if the County during manatee season, which begins November 15th and ends the following March 31st. The law enforcement services provided herein are intended to be in addition to the level of law enforcement services already provided by the Tequesta Police Department and are not a replacement for said services.